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Joamie Ilinniarvik 
School Food Bank 
Program
Teacher Jason Rochon started the food bank 
program years ago. Jason saw a need and 
decided to address it. He sets up the food bank 
near the main door. Any student leaving the 
building for lunch, at the end of the day or for 
the weekend can grab items for breakfast, lunch, 
dinner or for snacks.

The students can take one or two items, fill their 
backpacks or fill an entire bag that is left at the 
food bank.  

The food bank is set up so a student never has 
to ask. They simply help themselves.

Left to right: John MacLean, LSN President; teacher Jason Rochon  
and LSN Public Representative, Koovian Flanagan.

Donation in memory of Justice Beverley Browne for her 
dedication and involvement with youth during her time spent 

in Nunavut. Sadly Justice Browne passed away this March 
and the Law Society made a donation of $2,000 to the 

Joamie Ilinniarvik School food bank.


